
Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

8 Things to Consider When Updating Employee Handbooks for
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Jason Keck was quoted in the SHRM article "8 Things to Consider When Updating Employee

Handbooks for 2017" on February 15, 2017.

Federal and state legal developments over the last year brought a lot of changes impacting

workplace policies and procedures, making it critical for companies to review their handbooks for

compliance.

In the article, Jason provides insight on what employers need to consider when updating employee

handbooks for 2017.

To read the full article, please visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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